## Riverside Connect Presents: The Sharing Sofa 2019

Dear Families,

For our final **Riverside Connect** event of the school year we are hosting a "Sharing Sofa". This is a chance for Riverside families to come together and share experiences,



stories, challenges and special moments of having a child with special educational needs. Please join us and enjoy a cup of tea and cake. There is no obligation to share if you would just like to listen to others.

## The event will take place at Riverside School, St Paul's Cray

On Tuesday, 2nd July 2019: 10:30 - 12:00

Please complete and return the slip below if you are able to attend or share an experience.

We would love to see you there.

## Katie Strutt and Lisa Mason

Name:	Relation to child:
Child's name :	_Class:

I will / will not be attending the Sharing Sofa 2019 on Tuesday 2nd July.

I would like to share some experiences at the event: Yes / No

Please return to Katie Strutt, Phase Leader, Adventurers Phase